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Dear Parents, 

Welcome to Title I in Davis School District! We are so pleased to have your student in one of our 
title schools and look forward to working with you to promote school-wide student success. 

The purpose of Title I is to ensure that all students have an equal opportunity to obtain a high 
quality education. To achieve this, all Title I schools receive additional funding from the Federal 
Government. As the parent of a student in a Title I school, you are entitled to know how this 
benefits your student and how you should be involved. Attached is a summary of Davis School 
District's Title I Parent and Family Engagement Policy which was developed with Title I staff and 
parents. It outlines what Davis School District does to provide resources to schools for student 
success and family engagement. 

You have the right to request and receive information on the qualifications of your student's 
teacher and any teachers' assistants who may work with your student. To request this 
information, please call, email, or send a letter to the principal at the school he/she attends. 

Parent and family engagement is an important component of Title I. You are assured reasonable 
access to school personnel and are invited to take an active part in your student's education by 
attending school meetings and activities, volunteering in the school, and participating in school 
offered trainings. We want this to be a successful year for your family. 

Should you have any questions concerning Title I or the Parent and Family Engagement Policy, 
please call our office at 402-5161. 
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